
RSU 54/MSAD 54 

BUILDING COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 

February 1, 2023 at 6:00 pm 

Skowhegan Middle School Library 

 

Committee:  Lynda Quinn, Mark Bedard, Sarah Bunker, Janet Burrill, Jeannie 

Conley, Samantha Delorie, Jean Franklin, Theresa Howard and Peggy Lovejoy  

ALSO:  Jon Moody, Mark Hatch, David Leavitt, Brent Colbry, Chelsey Carrier 

and Stephen Blatt Architects 

 

1. Update on Project 

 

Stephen Blatt and Doug Breer updated the committee on the project progress 

including updated renderings of the building, updated interior renderings, 

and an updated rendering of the Early Childhood front entrance.  Doug Breer 

walked the committee through the building project timeline including DOE 

submission and State Board approval, Contractor Qualifications and 

Bidding, and the New School Construction Timeline. 

 

2. Entrance Update 

 

Doug Breer updated the committee on the front entrance which was included 

in the school rendering provided to the committee.  They will have a final 

rendering at the next committee meeting scheduled for March 1st.   

 

3. Fundraising Naming List 

 

The Committee reviewed the fundraising naming list.  The list will be shared 

with the full Board at their next meeting. 


